

We are pleased to report on our accomplishments for 2018 and our plans for next year.

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!



Agape Global Health for Haiti

DECEMBER 2018



Welcome Dr. Laguerre!

Prenatal clinic

In July, we hired Dr. Nathalie
Laguerre, a licensed Haitian
physician. She has been providing
prenatal care including routine
screening and treatment for
infections and high blood pressure.
Her work is critical in helping
reduce infant and maternal
mortality.

On a very happy note, our congratulations to Nathalie on the birth to her first baby in October!

Clean water and economic empowerment of women!

We distributed 30 water filtration kits last January which remain in continued use, providing safe drinking water to families.

We plan to expand this project to train 60 new women during our next trip.

The water filtration project is run by local women and they have now started meeting regularly to discuss ways to support each other to start microbusinesses.

Menstrual Hygiene

Maureen joined the Agape board this fall and has been instrumental in the 'Days for Girls' program which educates girls about menstruation and distributes washable menstrual hygiene kits.

This simple program helps girls stay in school when they are menstruating.

In 2018, we distributed 100 kits and in 2019 we will distribute 400 kits. In the next phase of this program, in addition to providing donated kits, we hope to train local women to sew and sell the kits local.



Welcome Maureen Peroza!

HAPPY HOLIDAYS! | December 2018

Fundraising Events

In March, we had successful annual fundraiser with Haitian food, silent auction and live music! The festive event brought together many of our donors and Agape team members.

We honored Dr. Daniel Mathews who generously donated \$10,000 to support the prenatal clinic. In addition, we raised \$8,250 from the event.

In September, we had a Bible study led by nationally recognized, Rabbi Ullman. It was enjoyable and stimulating evening of discussion which raised \$1,015.

Approximately 35 women generously contributed \$1,500 and United Parish of Brookline donated \$2,000 for our Days for Girls program.



THANK YOU!

A special thank you to our generous donors who contributed over \$500 dollars in 2018:

- David Drinan
- Dr. Leann Canty
- Dr. Daniel Mathews
- Dr. Cynthia Piltch
- Noelle Lawler
- Dr. Douglas Jacobs
- Dr. Claude Resil
- Ardsley United Methodist Church
- Temple Isaiah Sisterhood
- United Parish of Brookline





AGH is a **volunteer organization** which is completely funded by donations. We are 501(c)(3) non-profit organization and 100% of your donation goes towards our programs to help the people of Haiti.

HAPPY HOLIDAYS! | December 2018

Future: Our Trip in 2019

The Agape Global Health for Haiti team members will be travelling on our annual trip to La Gonave, Haiti in January.

We plan to:

- Conduct church-based medical clinics and remote clinics on La Gonave
- Provide health education to children on menstrual hygiene and clean water
- Provide training and supervision to the Agape Prenatal Clinic in La Gonave
- Collaborate with the local hospital to provide medical training and medical care
- Distribute more water filters to churches, other institutions, and families



Please make a tax deductible donate to support out work. www.agapeglobalhealth.org

- \$30 buys prenatal vitamins to support a woman through her pregnancy.
- \$ 60 pays for a water filter and training which provides clean water to several families.
- \$ 10 buys a menstrual hygiene kit which will empower a girl and help her stay in school.







HAPPY HOLIDAYS! | December 2018

Thank You for Your Support!



Web: www.agapeglobalhealth.org
Email: agapeglobalhealth@gmail.com

Mailing Address:

Agape Global Health P. O Box 200040 Boston, MA 02120





Let's continue building a health community!